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A new Teacher appointed! 
We give thanks to the Lord that we have appointed a new teacher, Mrs Bronwyn Gers, as
we prepare for the next academic term.

I qualified as a Primary School teacher in
South Africa in 1998. I began my teaching
career at Cowan House Preparatory
School, where I worked for several years,
and then took some time off to be with my
daughters when they were young. I then
gained some experience in the preschool
environment and later returned to full
time Primary teaching. 

I moved to Scotland five years ago with my
husband, Craig,  and three children, Emily
(17), Annabeth (15) and Thomas (5). For
our first 4 years here, I home educated my
daughters.

Hello, I am Mrs Gers!

In my free time, I enjoy reading, baking, exploring nature and spending
time with my family. 
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We are looking forward to a new school year!

We are very excited to be preparing for the new school year and are continuing
to develop a Bible-centred curriculum that will challenge and engage our pupils
across all subjects. 

A few highlights for the upcoming term include starting our Social Studies
journey with ‘The Mystery of History’ and investigating ‘Light and Dark in
God’s Colourful World’ in Science lessons. Our P1-4’s will learn about Aesop’s
fables in Literacy lessons and our older pupils will be exploring CS Lewis’s
‘The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe’.

We look forward to beginning our interviews with prospective pupils and
parents next week. We are excited at the prospect of welcoming new pupils in
August and seeing our school grow. 



Prayer: 
We are really grateful for anyone who keeps our school in prayer. As a new Christian
school we depend on the Lord's providence and wisdom. 
At this time we would appreciate prayer for our new teacher Mrs Gers as she
continues to prepare a Bible-based curriculum. We also appreciate wisdom for
prospective parents and our staff as we conduct admission interviews and prepare for
a new school year. 

Financial Support: 
Our school depends greatly on donations so we can keep tuition fees as low as
possible. 
If you want to support us financially you can do so via bank transfer to the following
account, please contact our office for further information or with questions.  

Melville-Knox Christian School
Grace Reformed Church, Long Walk Road, AB16 5QQ

Reliance Bank,
Sort-code: 60 – 01 – 73

Account Number: 00220139
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If you want more information about the school, enrolling your
children or how you can support us, do not hesitate to contact our

school office: 
Email: enquiries@melvilleknoxaberdeen.org

Phone: 01224025365
Mail: Grace Reformed Church, Long Walk Road, AB16 5QQ

Support us! 


